
 

 

AAMC BOARD OF GOVERNORS 
TRAVEL COMMITTEE REPORT 

 
November 11, 2020 

 
 
MISSION: To provide educational and cultural opportunities for Mills College alumnae 
through organized annual international travel programs, while earning revenue for the AAMC. 
 
Members:  Debi Wood, Co-chair; Gwen Foster, Co-chair; Viji Nakka-Cammauf; Sheryl 
Wooldridge, Debra Dittman.  New members - Tara Singh, Pam Roper, Ellen Hines, Catherine 
Ladnier. 
 
Activities:   

 
1. Edited and finalized the featured travel ad for the Winter Mills Quarterly edition. 

 
2. Launched the Travel Program survey in the Fall Mills Quarterly featured ad:  

http://bit.ly/AAMCtravelsurvey. The deadline is December 4,2020. 
 

3. Planned the marketing of 2021 scheduled trips that now appear on our website.  
 

4. Scheduled the November 9 committee meeting with AHI to discuss 2022 trips and will 
report back at the November 11 BOG meeting.  
 

5. AHI postponed the “Cuba and It’s People” 2021 trip due to further U.S. Department of 
the Treasury restrictions recently imposed on American travel to Cuba.  Notation to be 
made on website. 

 
 
 
 
Submitted by Gwen Foster and Debi Wood 
 

http://bit.ly/AAMCtravelsurvey

